
HANDS ON LIFTS

Newsletter

Welcome to our first monthly
newsletter in which our customers
and suppliers can keep up-to-
date with our exciting projects. We
are thrilled to be embarking on
this project. 

Should you wish to subscribe to
receive these monthly newsletters
please drop an email to
accounts@handsonlifts.co.za. 

We look forward to sharing our
work with you! If you are
interested in enquiring about a lift,
our sales team would be
delighted to share our products
with you. 

Reach us at:
cameron@handsonlifts.co.za
greg@handsonlifts.co.za

We are currently busy
completing our 5th project
on St Helena Island. Lifts are
currently being installed at
two of their buildings. We
are proud to be the lift
partner of choice for the
island and our installation
team is enjoying the
experience of working on
such an historic island. 

We have recently completed
the installation of one of the
numerous jobs we have in
Broadlands Estate,
Polokwane. We are incredibly
happy with the hard work the
team has put in and the
design of the lift suits this
beautiful home. We wish our
customer many happy years
in their new home and lift! Vol .01 March 2025
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